
From: Christie Nelson [mailto:CNelson2@thehospice.ca]  
Sent: March 2, 2018 8:33 AM 
Subject: Windsor-Essex Compassion Care Community Update 
 
Good morning, 
 
WECCC is making great progress in our communities and we thank you for your continued support. 
For the most recent update please visit https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=G5YIJPPbc8A. 
Best wishes to you and your team. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Christie Nelson 
Communications Consultant 
Windsor-Essex Compassion Care Community 
Tel: 226-344-4022 
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